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COMMUNITY MEMBERS INVITED TO COMPLETE LONG-RANGE FACILITY 
PLAN SURVEY 

 
Fargo Public Schools is seeking input regarding future investments in the District’s facilities. 
 

WHAT:   FPS Long-Range Facility Plan Survey 
WHEN:   Survey closes at midnight on December 3 
WHERE:   At this link 
CONTACT:  James Hand, Facilities Director, handj@fargo.k12.nd.us or 701.446.1023 for 

more information. 
 
Community members are invited to complete a Long-Range Facility Planning survey to help FPS 
prioritize capital projects across the next five to 10 years. The survey will close at midnight on 
December 3 and can be found at this link. 
 
During the 2023-24 school year, FPS is creating an updated Long-Range Facility Plan to guide 
major capital investments such as new construction and major renovations. This survey is an 
opportunity for community members to help inform the decision making of the Long-Range 
Facility Plan Steering Committee.  
 
The survey provides opportunities to rank and share priorities for investments at FPS buildings, 
including but not limited to safety and security; accessibility and inclusivity; building 
preservation; community engagement and partnership; and other specific renovations and 
improvements.  
 

[END]  
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